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Passage to Pine Island bridge now open to emergency personnel, utility trucks and Florida DOT 

Fort Myers, FL, Oct. 5, 2022 – Lee County and the Florida Department of Transportation with the 
assistance of private contractors have restored access to the Pine Island bridge from the mainland. 

Emergency personnel, utility and supply trucks, and FDOT crews now have access to make the island 
safe and secure. Soon, residents will be able return to their homes and start their recovery. Check for 
updates from Lee County government by following @Lee County Government on 
Facebook,  www.facebook.com/leecountyflbocc. 
 
More information is available at www.leegov.com/storm 
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